
 

 
porr-group.com 

Presseinformation 

PORR COO Jürgen Raschendorfer resigns 

from his position  

Vienna, 11.03.2025 – PORR AG announces that Dipl.-Ing. Jürgen Raschendorfer is resigning from his position as a 

member of the Management Board of PORR AG and will hand over his responsibilities in the course of March.  

The reason for the resignation is a difference of views regarding the internationalisation of PORR. A decision on his 

successor will be made shortly. The Supervisory Board and Management Board would like to thank Jürgen 

Raschendorfer for his commitment and for his support of PORR over the last four years and wish him continued 

success. 

The press release including high-resolution images is available for download from the PORR Newsroom. 

 

About the PORR Group  

Top performance driven by innovation – that is what PORR has embodied for over 150 years. With around 21,000 

employees and production output of around EUR 6.7 bn (business year 2024), PORR is one of the largest construction 

companies in Austria and among the top players in Europe. As a full-service provider, PORR offers every aspect of 

building construction, civil engineering and infrastructure construction across the entire value chain. The focus is on 

the home markets of Austria, Germany, Switzerland, Poland, the Czech Republic, Slovakia and Romania. PORR also 

works in selected international project markets such as Norway, the UK and Qatar. The PORR share is listed in the 

prime market segment of the Vienna Stock Exchange. 
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